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Dear Dr. Porter
Here are your transparencies. I hope you will let 

us have them back. Also I would be overjoyed to receive 
the others you mentioned in your lettes? of September 
22nd.

Yes I would like very much to get together with you 
on photographing owls at night in their natural backgrounds. 
With tapes and imitations this can often be easily done. 
Tapes work at times of year when the owls do not respond 
to the imitations.

Very sincerely yours,

T. Marshall, Jr.
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